## **Boy Scouts of the Philippines**

## **National Office**

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez Street, Ermita, 1000 Manila P.O. Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines

E-Mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph Website: www.scouts.org.ph

Tels. (632) 528 0555 \* (632) 527 8317 to 20 \* Telefax: (632) 528 0577

13 March 2020

**NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM** 

NO. 28,

s. 2020

TO

.

**All Concerned** 

**SUBJECT:** 

**Temporary Closure of National Scout Shop Retail Store** 

1. In light of the COVID-19 situation in the country and in the interest and safety of the general public, the Boy Scouts of the Philippines (BSP) hereby declares the TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF THE NATIONAL SCOUT SHOP RETAIL STORE TO WALK IN CLIENTS effective March 16, 2020 until April 14, 2020. This Memorandum is issued pursuant to DOH declaration of Code Red sublevel-2 in view of the growing numbers of infected persons in the Philippines and the subsequent advisory and declaration of the President of the Philippines who is also the Chief Scout of the Boy Scouts of the Philippines, Rodrigo Roa Duterte, ordering for a "Community Quarantine" in the entirety of the Metro Manila. Other National Scout Shop transactions such as deliveries and warehousing are not affected by this Memorandum.

2. For information and guidance of all concerned.

ROGÉLIO S. VILLA, J Secretary General

EED/jjbd/eal